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Wellesley Class of 1973

Dear Classmates,

It's hard to believe but our 45th reunion -- on June 8-10, 2018 -- is about a year and a quarter away.
We're seeking volunteers who might want to pitch in and help organize, not only the reunion itself,
but also the three other areas traditionally associated with reunion year: creation of the class record
book, fundraising activities associated with reunion, and chairing the nominating committee to
select new class officers who will take office after reunion.

We know that many classmates, who might not have been able to volunteer in past years because of
work commitments, are now retired, and might be eager to step up to the plate. But you may be off
our "volunteer radar" precisely because of previous work or family commitments. Please don't be
shy. Let us know you'd like to help, or if a classmate has indicated interest. You can email your
responses to Class President Martha Hinchman at: mhinchman@gmail.com
 
See you in June 2018!

Every woman can—and should—make a meaningful contribution to her world.
There is a growing recognition that women's empowerment and leadership are

crucial to their own advancement, and to worldwide societal change. Wellesley and
its alumnae have supported and championed women's intellectual and social

development and autonomy for over 100 years.
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